CELEBRATING SENIORS AND MAKING DREAMS COME TRUE

Shining Moments Newsletter ~ Winter 2022

Hello Donna,

| am thrilled to announce that Peter Stinson has
recently joined us as Executive Director! Pete has a
wealth of nonprofit management experience
including ten years as the Senior Director at
Operation Homefront, a national military veterans
organization. It was during his time there that he
first learned of Twilight Wish while taking part in a
wish granting for a WWII veteran who wished to
attend the reunion of the Sixth Marine Division one
more time. Pete can be reached at
Peter@twilightwish.org or 215-230-8777 ext. 101.
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And, in other news, we are hard at work planning
our upcoming Week of Wishes during the week of
May 8th through May 13th. During this week, we
will be granting meaningful wishes to seniors
across the U.S. and are looking for corporate, small
business and individual sponsors.This week will
culminate in a luncheon at The Warrington Country
Club. If you're interested in being a sponsor or
attending the luncheon, please reach out to Pete!
We hope to see you there!

Best wishes,

Cass Forkin

Founder & Chairwoman of the Board

Love is in the air!

Phyllis had a simple wish: to leave her facility
to have lunch with her husband at the beach!
Her husband visits her every day, but
because she is wheelchair bound, it is
difficult for her to leave the facility. They were
so grateful to have this special time together!
Phyllis' wish was granted on February 6th,
just in time for Valentine's Day!

Simple wishes granted by our NJ chapter

Thanks to funding from the Provident Bank Foundation, our New
Jersey chapter granted several simple needs wishes for the
residents of Regent Care Center in Hackensack. Among the




wishes granted were Mary's wish for a CD player and CDs
(pictured) and Robert's wish for a nature therapy machine.
Although these wishes are simple, they truly have a huge impact
on these seniors!

For more information about our Week of Wishes,visit our website today!

Donate today!
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